
Lehigh Valley S Gaugers  
November Meeting 

November 20th, 2005 
At  

Stan Furmanak’s 
Annville, Pa. 

We had a great meeting at Stan’s.  
 
Stan and his brother Bob worked very hard 
to get the train room ready for the meeting.  
 
Originally, many weeks before, Barry Mertz, 
Bert Mahr and Jamie Bothwell stopped by 
and hung the wallboard. Then it was up to 
Stan and Bob to get the room ready for Sun-
day the 20th.  
 
The gang sat around and socialized for a 
while, enjoy Linda’s great snacks and looking 
over various models that Stan has built for 
himself, Wally Collins and Ed Loizeaux. 
 
Then it was off to the train room. Barry and 
Bert built bench work, Tom Maurer and Dave 
Heine hung lights and the rest of us were 
“Go’fers.” 
 
After our business meeting, we went across 
the street to Hoss’s for a great dinner.   
This was a very productive meeting for a change! 

Tom Maurer, Jamie Bothwell, Bert Mahr, Barry Mertz 
 and Stan Furmanak worked on bench work. 

Barry Mertz and Frank Titman doing 
things the old fashioned way! 

Tom Maurer and Dave Heine hanging lights. 

Jamie Bothwell and Bert 
Mahr  drilling outlets in 

the Bench work. 

Frank Titman, Mike 
Pragheimer and Jamie 

Bothwell working  
on bench work 
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